Evaluation
Brothers and Sisters of St. Francis Region
Annual Regional Gathering August 11-13, 2023

We pray that your weekend was blessed and that you had ample opportunity 
to share in community and fellowship with your brothers and sisters.

Please pray for and support your local Councils and the Regional Executive Council. Pray for all those recommended to us on the Regional Prayer Line.

Please return with your comments.

1. What parts did you enjoy the most?

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

2. Any suggestions for the next ARG.

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

3. How was the facility? Were you satisfied with what was available — rooms, food, meeting space?

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

4. Overall observations and additional comments.
______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________


“Communio – that all may be one” (Motto of BSSF Region)
Please send to your Area Councilor or leave in space provided at ARG. Thank you.
May you have a safe journey home.

